
     FRIDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER 2022 

The children have had another fantastic week back at school. We have been 
very impressed with the children’s attitudes to their learning. 
 
On Thursday both schools paid their respects to the Queen as Rev Martin 
delivered a commemorative collective worship. Today all the children have 
been doing artwork and have written prayers and poems as part of a book that 
will be in the school libraries in memory of the Queen. 
 
Both schools have been awarded funding for six swimming lessons at Exmouth 
LED swimming pool this term. Otterton have started their lessons and Drake's 
will swim after half term. We are very lucky to have been awarded the funding! 
 
Monday 19th September has been designated as a bank holiday so both schools 
will be closed. School resumes on Tuesday 20th September. 
 
Next week we will be sending out dates for Harvest Festival and a Coffee 
Morning for new and existing parents. Watch this space! 
 
Log on to the school's Facebook page to see what the children have been 
learning about this week.  
 
**Polite reminder** – Please put your child’s name in jumpers and cardigans 
as we are already accumulating a large pile of lost property – some of them are 
brand new. Thank you for your support with this. 
 

THE SCHOOL VALUE THIS HALF TERM IS - RESPECT 
 

Date  

Wed 12 & Thurs 13th Oct Parents Meetings 

Every Monday after half term Swimming 

Wk. beginning – 24th Oct HALF TERM 

Mon 31st Oct School resumes 

 


